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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of Qatar to the third cycle of the UPR and thank them for presenting the national report.

 

We commend the efforts made by Qatar in the promotion and protection of human rights in fulfillment of its obligations under the second cycle of the universal periodic review since 2014.

 

We acknowledge the resilience and perseverance by Qatar shown in the face of inhuman blockade and unlawful unilateral coercive measure imposed on Qatar since 2017. 
We welcome the government's accession to a number of international human rights instruments including the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, and the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.

We also recognize the initiatives taken by Qatar in adopting of several plans and strategies for persons with disabilities, most recently the national autism strategy 2017–2021, which aims to improve the lives of persons with autism and their families.
Mr. President,
 
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations to Qatar:
1- Continue its legislative and legal measures in the promotion and protection of the rights of persons with disabilities.
2-    Continue its efforts in advancing the human rights of migrants, and refugees particularly migrant workers
My delegation wishes Qatar every success in the UPR  process.
I thank you
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